Joan Hrown

Cireg and Deborah Goorge
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Circat Falls, Va. 22066

Fcbruary 15, 2013

lcticr of Hecommendatwn

Captain BV018 Checkmate

To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letier of recommendation for Matthew Bishop who has been employed
as Captain on the Benctti BVO1% Checkmate. Matt has shown us his keen ability to detail
from the very beginning stages of Construction down to the hiring and managing of the
Crew. As 2 new build, there were many technical problems that Matt handled in a calm
and cllective way. His professionalism is surpassed by none. We highly encourage
anyone looking for a Captain to give Matthew Bishop the strongest consideration. 1le will
not let you down. Please do not hesitate 10 contact us al any me 10 answer any questions.

Deborah and Greg (ieorge- Checkmate Owners
Joan Brown-Administrative Assistant to the George's

Jbinleriorsing g aol.com
540-229-5834



